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April 2021 

.      Principal’s Message     .       
Dear Evergreen Families, 
 
     Welcome back to Spring at Evergreen 
Elementary School!  This month we prepare to take 
the CAASPP test in grades 3 and 4.  This 
assessment gives our school an opportunity to 
reflect on our areas of academic growth and 
determine the needs of our students in the 
future.  As we return from Spring break we have a 
week to prepare for testing and then will begin 
testing the week of April 19-23rd.  We resume 
testing the week of April 26-30th.  Any make up 
testing will be finished up during the first week of 
May. 
     As we all know, school has looked anything but 
usual in the last year and half.  However, our goal as 
a staff remains the same.  We continue to work our 
hardest to teach our students where they are at 
academically while addressing their social and 
emotional needs.  We use state testing as another 
measure to guide our instruction as we move 
forward to mitigate learning loss this summer and 
next school year. 
     During testing weeks it is important to have your 
child on time to school so that they have time to get 
breakfast!  A good night's rest is always helpful as 
well.  At school we will do our best to make sure the 
campus is quiet for testing but the remainder of the 
day is structured with a lot of physical activity, some 
review, and fun too.    
Thank you for continued support! 
 
 

Holly Jones,  
Principal   
 

 

.      School Information    .        
 

School Hours: *Campus Opens at 7:55am* 

TK/K-Third Grades  8:20am-1:55 (1:15pm Friday) 

Fourth Grade  8:20am-2:55pm (2:10 pm Friday) 
 

 

Website: www.evergreenusd.com 
 

Phone: (530) 347-3411 #2 Fax: (530) 347-4639 
 

School Secretary : Sarah Harp, 

sharp@evergreenusd.org 

Attendance Clerk: Corrie Irwin,  

cirwin@evergreenusd.org 
 

Office Hours 

Monday-Friday, 7:30am-3:30pm 
 

 

Important Dates 
Testing starts 4/19/21 

Spring Pictures 4/21/21 

Last Day of School 6/11/21 

Summer School Starts 6/15/21 
 

 



 
Student Arrival Time 

The gates open at 7:55am. Please make sure 

that your student remembers their mask. If 

your student is late, they must be dropped off 

in the office and have their temperature 

checked before they can head to class. 

  

Welcome to our new Attendance 

Clerk/Health Aide 

Special welcome to our new attendance 

secretary/health aide, Corrie Irwin. Corrie 

will be the new face and kind voice you hear 

when calling to check on students absences 

and general health questions.  

 

Absences 

Please remember to call/ email in your 

students absence. You can notify the office by 

calling and leaving a message or emailing 

either of the secretaries.  

 

Testing Schedule 

We will be state testing from April 19-April 

30th. Most tests will be conducted in the 

morning beginning at 8:30-11:30am.  

 

Art to Remember 

Our students will be participating in Art to 

Remember this year! Your child’s teacher will 

send home more information about the 

beautiful art pieces that you can purchase 

online. 

 

Pick up time Reminder 

Please be on time. TK-3 dismissed at 1:55 

Fourth grade dismissed at 2:55 

 

Any transportation changes must be made 

through email or handled in writing to the 

office. Last minute changes are not always 

possible because of communication turn 

around with the teachers and the office.  

 

  

 

 






